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Dear Goalie War Participant: 
 
I am pleased to welcome you to the LDGA Goalie War® Challenge. Thank you for registering. 
Great athletes like yourself will be coming together to showcase their extraordinary talents as 
they compete in the extreme and exciting sport of Goalie Wars. I am confident that you will 
enjoy a day of great competition, new friendships and warm hospitality.  
 
Our host, LDGA, joins us in welcoming you to Marietta, GA and looks forward to serving as 
your host for a day of incredible action. We hope that this tournament proves to be a lasting and 
memorable experience. 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call the NGWA and speak with me or a 
member of our staff.  Thank you for supporting the development and promotion of goalkeeping 
through the sport of Goalie Wars®.  Good luck at the tournament. 
 
Yours in Goalkeeping, 
 
Jeff Nelson 
Executive Director 


